
RAY’S PUTTS 
 

Last Wednesday evening was DG Keith Roffey’s Visit. 

 

“Peace through Service” DG Keith was delighted with the theme for his year as it 

underlies and forms the basis for all our Rotarian ideals and initiatives. 

DG Keith believes our service deals within the areas of peace and conflict 

prevention, disease prevention, water and sanitation, maternal and child health, 

basic education and literacy as well as economic and community development. 

Clubs should focus on membership retention and membership growth equally. 

Whether we are 8 or 80 we all can contribute positively to our club. 

DG Keith looks forward to a happy and enjoyable year. 
 

 
Keith’s wife, Margaret presented Strathfield Rotary with a toy bear which we are 

required to dress and will be raffled during at the district conference in March 

2013. While Immediate Past President Trevor and Nanette were presented with 

their centurion badges and certificates. 

 
 
Secretary Joe Saad gave an interesting and enjoyable Job Talk. Thank you Joe it 

gave us a good insight into the responsibilities of a Lawyer. 

Members please complete the commitment sheets that are circulating as we 

need “all hands on deck” to fulfil our obligations in the coming weeks. 

 

President Ray 


